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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: ben sosconsulting.us <ben@sosconsulting.us>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 4:45 PM
To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: Trove Energy and Water, LLC_SEC SE Federal SWD No.1 Issues

Baylen, 
 
I’m VERY sorry… we weren’t expecting this one either!  I know it was on your list and I was just looking at statuses going down that list and did 
not snap to this one.  IT was replaced [in my files] with the Midnight Flyer.  I believe this is the last one that was shelved and it was due to Matador 
essentially telling us they would protest any applications within a certain distance of their acreage. 
 
The ONLY SEC SE prospect to make it through Matador (and/ or XTO) is the #3. 
 
Again, my sincere apologies for the confusion.  This one should have been withdrawn also. 
 
Thanks, 
Ben 

Visit us on the web at www.sosconsulting.us! 
 
This electronic message and all attachments are confidential, and are intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed;  information may also be legally privileged.  This transmission is sent in trust for the sole purpose of 
delivery to the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must delete this message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it.  If this message has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this transmission, or by calling SOS Consulting, LLC. 
903-488-9850.  Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 5:32 PM 
To: ben sosconsulting.us <ben@sosconsulting.us> 
Subject: Trove Energy and Water, LLC_SEC SE Federal SWD No.1 Issues 
 
Ben, 
 
I was reviewing the C‐108 for the subject well and I noticed that there were a couple of issues that will need clarification 
before the review process can be furthered. 
 

 The leaseholders for T26S R32E S19 Unit M and S30 Unit D should be included in the 1 mile AOR but they were 
not identified or notified in the application 

 Can you provide estimated tops for the top/bottom of the salado/salt and the bounding layers for disposal 
(Mississippian Lime, Woodford, Devonian, Fusselman, Montoya) 

 
If you can provide me with these items I can move forward with drafting an order for final approval. 
 
Kind regards, 

Baylen Lamkin 
Petroleum Specialist  
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505‐476‐3401 




